
Retirement Announcement  

We are bittersweet to announce the retirement of Professor Jane Doe, a cherished member of 

our faculty! 

After 30 years of dedication and inspiring countless students, Professor Doe will be retiring at 

the end of this semester. 

Join us in celebrating her remarkable career and contributions to our university. We invite 

everyone to a retirement reception on Friday, May 15th, at 3 PM in the Main Hall. 

Thank you, Professor Doe, for your passion and commitment. You will be greatly missed! 

#Retirement #ThankYouProfessor #CelebratingExcellence 


